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Rep. Pronschinske responds to the State of the State 

 

Madison, WI – Rep. Treig E. Pronschinske released the following statement succeeding 
Governor Tony Evers’ State of the State address on January 23rd, 2024. 

“Tonight, my Republican colleagues and I were constantly blamed for issues in our state even 
though we worked hard on tax reform, local funding, correctional pay improvement, road 
funding, and various other budget items: all of which Governor Evers happily took credit for. 

“Governor Evers’ false cries for unity are stained with extreme partisanship on his part; along 
with his colleagues. The Democrats have no issue taking credit for work they didn’t do and they 
have no issue bashing Republicans. 

“I want to succeed and work together alongside all of my colleagues, Democrat and Republican, 
but it’s hard to feel their calls for harmony are anything less than disingenuous. Our jobs as 
state representatives is to work on behalf of our constituents, not cater to the political climate of 
the time. I pray that my colleagues on the left would start to understand that as we move towards 
the end of the legislative session.” 

### 

The 92nd Assembly District includes portions of Buffalo, Trempealeau, Jackson, Pepin, and Eau 
Claire County. 


